Carroll, Rhonda

From: NOW SECURITY SYSTEMS INC <nows@snet.net>
Sent; Monday, March 14, 2016 9:39 AM

To: JudTestimony

Subject: House Bills 5054, 5623, 5622 and SB429

14 March 2016

Dear Judiciary Comﬁtittee members;

I'm a resident of Connecticut and wish to voice my opposition to the following raised bills;

H.B, 5054 ‘AN ACT PROTECTING VICTIMS OF DOMESTIC VIOLENCE'

H.B. 5623 'AN ACT CONCERNING VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN AND VICTIMS OF HUMAN TRAFFICKING'

H.8. 5622 ‘AN ACT CONCERNING THE AVAILABILITY OF ERASED RECORDS IN DETERMINING WHETHER A PERSON
IS A SUITABLE PERSON TO CARRY A PISTOL OR REVOLVER’

S.B. 429 '"AN ACT CONCERNING SERVICE OF RESTRAINING ORDERS'

[ ask that all members of the committee not support these bills.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Russell E. Kieslich Jr.

North Haven, CT 06473




